
Earlier this year a group of Spring Grove residents 
took part in a community clean-up. 

They cleared rubbish from the shrubbery along Spring 
Grove Road, from the bridge up to Thornbury Road. 
The clean-up was organised by Barbara Stryjak from 
Osterley Litter Busters. Barbara kindly invited 
volunteers from her group and provided all the 
necessary equipment (bags, litter pickers, and 
gloves).

Following the success of this event it is planned to 
make this a regular feature which will take place twice 
a year in spring and autumn. We’d love to encourage 
more local residents to join in and Barbara is happy to 
provide the equipment again.

The next litter pick is scheduled for 
Saturday, 11 October starting at 
10:00. Please meet at Herbert 
Place (TW7 4BU) by the H28 bus 
stop.

Following the clean-up bags 
containing rubbish will be collected 
by Hounslow Highways.

PLANNING MATTERS AS AT 14TH SEPTEMBER 2025

HOUNSLOW EAST 
Applications  
49 Worton Gardens 
Erection of a single storey rear extension and part first 
floor rear extension to the house. 
Decisions 
49 Worton Gardens 
Certificate of Lawfulness for erection of a rear roof 
extension with a hip to gable conversion, and two front 
roof windows to the house. 
GRANTED 29/08/2025 
Appeals 
33 Worton Way 
Erection of a rear roof extension with hip to gable 
conversion to the main house and existing two storey 
side extension, front and rear roof windows to the 
house. 
REFUSED 06/06/2025 
APPEAL STARTED 26/08/2025 
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OSTERLEY & SPRING GROVE 
Applications  
None 
Decisions  
None 
OTHER 
Vine Lodge, Church Road 
Erection of two storey dwelling creating six self 
contained flats with associated car park, electric 
charging points, cycle and refuse storage. Following 
the demolition of the existing dwelling. 
REFUSED 19/02/2025 
APPEAL STARTED 22/08/2025
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URGENT INFORMATION REQUIRED

SUBSCRIPTION

Are you, or do you know, M MANGAT? 

The Treasurer has received your subscription but you haven't told us where you live. 

Please email this information to polly.sgra@gmail.com in order that we can complete our records and 
deliver your newsletter.

Monthly Committee Meetings are usually held on the third Wednesday of the month at the Milford Arms starting at 8 pm. All 
members are welcome to join us to observe, contribute, raise issues or just to socialise. We look forward to seeing you there.

You have received this newsletter as a member/former member of Spring Grove Residents’ Association

Should you no longer wish to receive this please contact any member of the committee

If you have not yet paid your subscription you will receive a reminder with this newsletter.

Should you wish to remain a member please complete and pay £5 by one of the methods listed.

If you pay by bank transfer please ensure you include your house number and street name as the 
reference to the payment. Without this information we have no way of communicating with you.

Do please renew as we’d hate to see you go.

OSTERLEY BOOKSHOP

As you may know Osterley 
Bookshop is off to join that big 
shopping mall in the sky 
(Woolworths, Debenhams, 
Wilkinson et al!). 

In October any fair offers for any 
remaining books will be accepted.  

Pennie and Tony need to take a 
breather so would like to take this 
opportunity to thank all their 
regular and irregular customers for 
keeping them afloat for so long. 

Do pop in to make a purchase or to 
wish them adieu as they would 
love to see you.


